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April 15th, 2016  

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please read below for a letter sent out by the district. It is an invitation to attend a community 

forum at Kwantlen Park Secondary:  

 

 

 

Kwantlen Park Secondary school is over capacity. The enrolment pressure continues to grow and 

change is required to ease the pressure. Two neighbouring secondary schools, Queen Elizabeth 

and L.A. Matheson, have room to accommodate more students so the Surrey School District has 

been exploring options to better balance enrolment between the three schools. The district is 

working on several possible options for change and it will publish those options next week with 

an explanation about why they are being considered. 

  

Following publication, there will be an opportunity for public feedback on the options before 

district staff recommend one or two of them to the Surrey Board of Education. In addition to 

taking feedback online and through the schools, the district will host a community forum at 

Kwantlen Park Secondary to explain the options being considered. 

  

The community forum will be in the gym at Kwantlen Park Secondary on April 19, 2016. Doors 

will open at 6 p.m. for a presentation at 6.30 p.m. The forum will conclude at approximately 7.30 

p.m. 

  

Please keep an eye on the district website (www.surreyschools.ca) or the Kwantlen Park 

Secondary website next week for further details about the options and feedback period. 

 

 

Feel free to contact the school should you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Leah Christensen, Principal 

 

 


